
P-0881-001

Since the publication of the DEIS in May 2008, and the selection of the

LPA in July 2008, the CRC project team has continued to work with the

Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee and project partners to

refine route and facility design. The updated design, as described in

Chapter 2 (Section 2.2) of the FEIS, is the outcome of a long

collaboration process. Further refinements, including the consideration of

pedestrian views and furniture as you suggest will continue during the

final design process.

 

P-0881-002

The current proposal for the LPA includes the light rail alignment

beneath the highway deck of the new southbound I-5 bridge, which

would prevent light rail service from starting to operate until the bridge

construction is complete.

Based on the current schedule, the earliest construction could begin is

2013. 
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